STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
COLUMBIA ENVIRONMENTAL FIELD OFFICE
1421 HAMPSHIRE PIKE
COLUMBIA, TENNESSEE 38401
PHONE (931) 380-3371 STATEWIDE 1-888-891-8332 FAX (931) 380-3397

July 10, 2019

Gregory David Hamrick
830 Brentview Drive
Nashville, TN 37220

Subject: Lankford Dam
Highway 100
Hickman County, Tennessee

Dear Mr. Hamrick;

I work the Division of Water Resources with the Tennessee Department of Environment and
Conservation (TDEC), and I am responsible for the inspection of dams located in Hickman County. I
would like to ask you a few questions concerning a dam that you purchased a few years ago located near
Highway 100 in Hickman County. The previous contact was a Mr. Kenneth Lankford. His wife
indicated that this property was sold to you a few years ago.

There is no problem at this time. This dam is considered exempt for permitting purposes based on
inspections that are conducted every 5 years. This is year 5, and an inspection of this water body is
required. I only need a few minutes of your time where [ can explain and provide you with some history
of these inspections. I suggest that you contact me first on my cell phone anytime at 931-215-9073 or
you can contact me at my office at (931) 490-3940 from 8am to 4:30pm Monday through Friday. Thank
you.

Sincerely,
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Division of Water Resources




